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Whilst I don't oppose the stadium completely I do oppose the site as there must be far
better uses for Macquarie point. As well free and easy access must be one of the first
requirements. The state should not put any funds into the project at all but if they do then
the political party approving the project should foot the bill of the overun costs, not the
taxpayer regardless of where it is built. If the stadium is a requirement for a Tasmanian
team then stay out of the AFL.
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